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 I am horrified at the number of young minors being strip-searched & the fact so many are done 
without any regards to the proper procedures by NSW police this is disturbing & to now find 
out the LECC is having funds cut is not good enough we need proper oversight of our police & 
politicians or the public will simply lose faith in them, please ensure the funding is not cut as we 
now hear only 2% of claims made against police are actually investigated this is barbaric... 


